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To whom it may concern,

I am an investor in leveraged index funds on the fidelity platform. I have a strong preference that you decide to keep
these funds available to every day investors like myself in their current form. I run a market strategy that involves
using multiple leveraged index funds along with bond funds, allowing for high growth potential and protection
against down markets. Thank you!

-Henry Halvorson
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